
Mrs. Weiss
ELA/SS

Mrs. Pomilla
Math/science

I’m looking forward to being your 5th 
Grade Math and Science teacher. This 
will be my 13th year teaching in New 
York State. I have a nine-year-old son, 
Francesco, and a 6-year-old son, 
Santino. We also have a pet fish named 
Ruby. I love the ocean and enjoy going 
hiking. 
I hope you have a wonderful summer 
and take time to relax. I can’t wait to 
meet you soon and hear about your 
summer adventures. 😁

epomilla@yonkerspublicschools.org

● All students should come to school prepared, with supplies, on the first day.
● Please have all supplies opened and labeled with your child’s name.  
● We hope you encourage your child to use IXL daily over the summer. 
● Record your activity on the IXL Student Summer Log Sheet. 

Welcome to 5th grade English Language 
Arts and Social Studies! I’m looking 
forward to a productive year, and I know 
you’ll learn and grow so much! I started 
teaching in Yonkers 25 years ago. I love 
teaching writing to 5th graders, hiking 
with my family, visiting the beach, visiting 
museums, and reading! My two sons are 
both in high school, and, just like you, 
they are looking forward to an amazing 
year! 
Enjoy your summer, and we will get 
started on some great new things in 
September! 

eweiss@yonkerspublicschools.org 


